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“Independent Contractor Relationships,” an article by Hodgson Russ partner Noreen
DeWire Grimmick, was published in the February 6, 2014, issue of Saratoga Business
Journal. In the article, Noreen discusses some of the potential liabilities lurking
behind independent contractor relationships, and how to avoid them.

Click here to read “Independent Contractor Relationships.”


